
 

 
 
28 October 2021 
 
To the Resident 
 

Footpath Upgrade Program 
Rose Street Annandale 

Between Nelson Street and William Street, commencing Monday 9 November 2021  
 
As part of the Footpath Upgrade Program, Inner West Council’s contractor Civil 
Works (NSW) Pty Ltd will reconstruct the retaining wall at Rose Street between 
Nelson Street and William Street, commencing Monday 9 November 2021. 
 
The works will take five weeks, weather permitting. 

The scheduling of this work may change. A letter confirming the date will be sent a couple of days 
before work commences. 

Traffic controllers will try to maintain access for residents at all times. Inner West Council 
apologises for any inconvenience.  

The section of road undergoing wall reconstruction will need to be clear of vehicles 7am - 5pm on 
the day of the work. Please find alternative parking during this time.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

For any enquiries contact: 

• Civil Works (NSW) Pty Ltd - contractor’s representative, Fred Gabriel on 0418 255 428 or 
info@civilworksnsw.com  

• Inner West Council’s Project Officer, Imad Alaloul on 9392 5263 between 8.30am - 4:30pm 
weekdays 

 
 
 
Imad Alaloul | Project Officer  
Inner West Council 
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